
CUSTOMER NOTICE

DEAR ESTEEMED CUSTOMERS
Due to the prevailing macro-economic environment, the 

increasing interest rates including the recent increase in the 
Central Bank Rate (CBR), we wish to advise you that our 

new Base Lending Rate for Kenya Shilling Credit Facilities is 
now 15.5% p.a. with e�ect from 15th January 2024.

We thank you for your valued relationship with Co-op Bank.

For any enquiries please liaise with your Relationship 
Manager, Personal Banker or Branch Manager.

#WeAreYou


